
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main St.  PO Box 235 
Delanson, New York 12053 

 

 
Period of September 1, 2016 – September 30, 2016 

 
 

Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                   830,000 gals. 

Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                    28,000 gals. 
Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                              77.5 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                             2.58 gals. 

 
 

 
Tuesday, September 6, 2016: 
 * Sent operational reports to Schenectady Co. Health Department 

 
Wednesday, September 7, 2016: 
 * Responded to complaint of discolored water at Ryder residence on  

    School Drive 
 

Thursday, September 8, 2016: 
 * Emailed monthly report to Village Board to Clerk Mormando 
 

Monday, September 12, 2016: 
 * Attended Village Board meeting 

 
Tuesday, September 13, 2016: 
 * Received information concerning Benzay & Harrison from Jack Frame 

 
Wednesday, September 14, 2016: 
 * Forwarded info concerning Benzay & Harrison to Gayle 

  
 

Monday, September 19, 2016: 
 * Received calls concerning discolored water 
 

Tuesday, September 20, 2016: 
 * Received calls concerning discolored water 

 
 
 

 



 
 

Thursday, September 22, 2016: 
 * Responded to mark out request for pole replacement on Thousand 

    Acre Rd. 
 * Sent monthly bacti sample to JH Consulting 
 * Turned water off at Orrick home on Main Street 

 * Forwarded email request for Verizon billing info to Isabelle 
 
Tuesday, September 27, 2016: 

 * Forwarded a separate request for Verizon billing info to Isabelle 
 

Friday, September 30, 2016: 
 * Steve and I turned off the water at 140 Elm Street.  Both valve boxes  
    were damaged and needed to be cut off. Further repair is still needed. 

     
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED BY  
FEDERAL LAW.  COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA 

DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH  & 

INDEPENDENCE AVE. SW, WASHINGTON, D.C.  202500410  (518) 895-2199 TDD# 1-800- 

662-1220 



 
 

 
 

 


